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Comments: Opening up this much land in such a delicate ecosystem is not a good idea for several reasons.

Number one; roads into this area will create a large impact with erosion and allowing access to areas that were

previously protected/avoided by extractive uses. Number two; opening more areas to extraction adds to global

climate change issues as. We should be leaving resources in the ground and out of our atmosphere. We are

producing more natural gas than the country needs right now. The resources in this forest belong to the people of

the United States. We should not be extracting them to sell on foreign markets. Leave it in the ground for the

future. If we need it later, then, there it is, but this is only an attempt to allow a corporation to profit off of our

resources. Please protect my resources for my future. These things don't belong to individual companies and that

profit should be one we all enjoy, which would be best enjoyed using that space renewably and not trashing it for

fossil fuel extraction. 


